A meeting was held by the Board of Election Supervisors at the office at 103 S. Potomac St., Nov. 7, 1961 at 10 A.M.

The following members of the Board were present:

Mr. R. A. McCauley, Pres. Mr. Brewer L. Stouffer Mr. J. G. Hellane

The Board has not contacted anyone regarding the use of the Sandy Hook School for voting. They will also inquire about the Beaver Creek School.

Mr. Stouffer is going to contact the George D. Reynolds Co., Inc. in regards to having the lettering put on the windows. Mr. Mobley, President of the City Board, said the City would pay for the lettering on one window.

Motion made by Mr. Stouffer and seconded by Mr. McCauley to have Mrs. Frances Foltz outline districts, wards and street numbers on the new city map for \$25.00.

Bids are being asked for transfer, registration forms, and file cards for permanent rewords from Hagerstown Bookbinding Co., Donaldson Office Supply Co. and Rudy & Spong.

The Board decided to purchase one dozen machine covers from Automatic Voting Machine Corp.

Mr. Richard Long appeared before the Board, for himself and Roger Geaslin, in regards to salaries of the machine Custodians to change from per machine to yearly basis. No decision was made by the Board.

The 1962 Budget was discussed and final report will be sent to County Commissioners on 11/8/61 of their estimation of same.

The meeting was then adjourned.

U. S. Clopper Clerk